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 13 February 2025 
 
Valerie Morse 
fyi-request-29651-a1712d85@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Official information request 
Our ref: R00696 
 
Tēnā koe Valerie 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request received on 28 December 2024. You 
requested:  

Please advise how many specific queries/complaints/issues were filed through your website's 
"Have you got a red tape issue you want to tell us about?" since it began, and how many, if 
any, others have been received by the agency through other channels, and if so, what 
channels. 

Information released 
As at 28 January 2025, 491 submissions have been received via the red tape online portal since its 
launch on 19 November 2024, and 57 submissions have been received by the Ministry via other 
channels (email).  

Please note that we may publish this response (with your details removed) on the Ministry for 
Regulation website.  
 
Ngā mihi 

 

Aisling Risdon 
Head of Ministerial Services 
Ministry for Regulation 


